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SENATOR ANA MARIA RODRIGUEZ NAMED 2023 LEGISLATIVE CHAMPION BY 

THE GREATER MIAMI CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MIAMI-DADE COUNTY, Fla.-The Greater Miami Chamber of Commerce has named Senator 

Ana Maria Rodriguez the recipient of the ‘2023 Legislative Champion Award’. Given her 

exemplary leadership efforts in Miami-Dade County, in addition to her unwavering support of 

affordable housing legislation, Senator Rodriguez is the first Senator to receive the award. The 

previous recipients have all been recognized for their captainship in the House.  

 

The Chamber recognizes Senator Rodriguez’s efforts as the current Chair of the Miami-Dade 

County Legislative Delegation in addition to her sponsorship of SB1150, “Taxation of 

Affordable Housing”. This senate bill enables local governments to endorse ordinances granting 

property tax exemptions to landlords who rent at least 10% of their units at affordable rates.  

 

“I am humbled and incredibly delighted to be the recipient of this award. As a Leadership Miami 

graduate, I grew up professionally being involved with the Chamber. Their efforts mean a great 

deal to me and I am truly honored.” -Senator Ana Maria Rodriguez 

 

Senator Ana Maria Rodriguez received her award on Tuesday, January 24th at 5:30 p.m., during 

the 2023 Tallahassee Fly-In welcome reception. The Tallahassee Fly-In will last for three days 
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and allows for the Greater Miami Chamber of Commerce to convene with elected officials to 

advocate for transportation, workforce housing, workforce development and education, 

resiliency, and more.  
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